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Master Lock to present new products, professional
services and perspectives at ASSE Safety 2016 Expo
(MILWAUKEE, WIS.) – June 20, 2016 – Master Lock Safety Solutions™ offers a complete
range of safety methods to help protect employees in the work environment. Visitors to the
Master Lock booth (1827) at the American Society of Safety Engineers (ASSE) Safety 2016
Professional Development Conference and Expo will experience hands-on new and proven
products, professional info sessions, prize giveaways and more at this year’s event, set for
June 26-28 at the Georgia World Congress Center in Atlanta.

“We have essential products and informative presentations that make our booth a must visit.
Attendees will have the unique opportunity to experience a lockout procedure using lockout
devices and Field iD, our safety compliance software,” remarked Matt Dudgeon, Director of
Product Marketing for The Master Lock Company. “After watching Kina Repp share her
inspiring message, everyone will leave with a better understanding of how to make the
workplace safer for all.”

Workplace safety advocate Kina Repp lost a limb in a tragic work accident in the summer of
1990. She has devoted her life to teaching employees and employers to “Make Safety
Personal.” Her interactive learning presentations will provide helpful observations, ideas and
recommendations to create safer work environments.

Make plans to attend one of her sessions in the Master Lock booth, which are scheduled for
June 26 at 4 p.m.; June 27 at 10 a.m. and 1 p.m.; and June 28 at 9:30 a.m. and 1:30 p.m. She
will also present “Safety Beyond PPE” as part of concurrent sessions taking place throughout
the week. This session, no. 708, is scheduled for June 29 at 7:45 a.m.
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Repp and safety compliance expert Todd Grover will participate in special Flash Sessions. Kina
will present “Workplace Safety – Life Consequences”, in booth #2661 on June 28 at 2:15 p.m.
Todd’s “New ANSI/ASSE Z244.1 Alternative Practices to Lockout” takes place in booth #2961
on June 27 at 9:30 a.m. As Master Lock’s Global Senior Manager for Applied Safety Solutions,
Todd has devoted 30+ years to safety and developing guidelines that address compliance, risk
management and capabilities issues.

Master Lock Safety Solutions will exhibit two new offerings in the ASSE Product Showcase and
attendees will be able to vote live at the show for their favorite products and services. Be sure
to vote for the Blind Flange Lockout Device and Alternative Protective Methods Training.

The innovative Blind Flange Lockout Device provides a physical barrier to help prevent
unintentional removal of a blind until all maintenance is completed and each worker has
removed their personal safety padlock. This best-in-class solution also gives workers
confidence they are protected from risks of accidental exposure to hazards. Designed to
withstand harsh conditions, it performs in temperatures ranging from -40°to 200° F and adjusts
to various pipe dimensions for a tight and proper fit.

The Alternative Protective Methods Training is an extension of Master Lock’s Professional
Lockout Services. The specialized training offers valuable, hands-on sessions that can be
designed for a specific facility. Participants learn to analyze machinery, perform risk
assessments and document alternative protective measures for use in a Job Safety Analysis
format.

Demonstrations of the Master Lock Field iD safety compliance software program will be offered
in the booth. This cloud-based software solution eliminates paperwork and helps streamline
safety management. It enables companies to take control of their safety program by making
inspection processes and lockout/tagout procedures digital.

Field iD helps ensure that all stakeholders – including safety managers, internal company and
third-party inspectors, certifiers and governing bodies – have a complete picture of an
organization’s safety program. With Field iD, safety compliance becomes more convenient
since safety data is always accessible. Data is saved and stored on a secured infrastructure
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with 24/7 accessibility and reporting. Ask a Master Lock representative how Field iD can help
your company.

Master Lock will also display the new Bluetooth® padlocks. Introduced earlier this year, this
security product for indoor and outdoor use represents the best of new technology. Both locks
omit the need for traditional keys or combinations since a user’s smartphone acts as the key.
The user can share and control temporary or permanent access to the lock, allowing 24/7
accessibility or limited use to days or nights only. When enabled, the lock will open on touch.
When Bluetooth is not available, a directional code on the lock keypad is an alternative method.

Master Lock Safety Solutions will offer a Bluetooth Prize Pack. Visitors attending any of the
presentations, Flash Sessions or “Show Your Safety Smarts” Trivia sessions are eligible to
enter to win the grand prize for every event attended. “Show Your Safety Smarts” Trivia will
take place on June 27 at 2:45 p.m. and June 28 at 11:30 a.m. The winner will be selected at the
conclusion on June 28. Sweepstakes rules will be available in booth 1827.

For more info about the products and services Master Lock will feature at the show, please visit
www.masterlocksafety.com/new-products/professional-lockout-services. For more story details,
contact Bob Wolff with The Drucker Group (bob@druckergroup.com) at 224-532-1808.

About Master Lock Company
The Master Lock Company is recognized around the world as the authentic, enduring name in
padlocks and security products. Master Lock Company offers a broad range of innovative
security and safety solutions for consumer, commercial, and industrial end-users. Master Lock
Company LLC is an operating unit of Fortune Brands Home & Security, Inc., a leading
consumer brands company. Headquartered in Deerfield, Ill., Fortune Brands Home & Security
Inc. (NYSE: FBHS), is included in the S&P MidCap 400 Index. For more information about
Master Lock visit www.masterlock.com.
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